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The Association of Meter Operators (AMO) represents all the active electricity Meter 
Operators and the major gas Meter Asset Managers.  At our recent Smart Metering 
Forum we considered this MOD and the Forum asked me to email you recording our 
support for MOD202.  The AMO members are involved in the fitting of data loggers to 
provide regular AMR reads to supplier and customers.  Part of the benefits to 
participates of regular reads is the opportunity to reduce the consumption uncertainty 
for individual customers/supplies, and the whole industry, which should enable a 
more cost reflective gas price. 
  
BERR are moving ahead with mandating AMR/interval for all new and replacement 
meter installation from 1st January 2009 which are over 732MWh/year.  With all 
installations over 732MWh/year needing AMR/interval data to installed by 31st Dec 
2013.  This will substantially increase the opportunity for regular readings to be 
available for submission. 
  
BERR are also reviewing the need for a mandate for non-domestic customers below 
732MWh/year. 
  
The AMO members and/or Consultant would be willing to participate in future MODs 
which are relevant to metering. 
  
regards 
  
Tom Chevalier 
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